
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses Al-Hikma National Movement project importance, all
must be sincerely devoted to Allah

Concluding his tour in the province of Al-Muthanna, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma

National Movement, met with a gathering of organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement

in Al-Muthanna province, discussing with them the developments in the political landscape. H.E.

reiterated the significance of Al-Hikma National Movement’s project and the importance of

ensuring that all actions are sincerely dedicated to the countenance of the Almighty. H.E.

stressed the importance of establishing order, engaging with people, and working to solve their

problems through possible means, as the shortest path to the satisfaction of the Creator is

through serving His servants.

H.E.  called  for  overcoming  differences,  addressing  wounds,  and  preparing  for  upcoming

challenges. H.E. emphasized the importance of capitalizing on the acceptance of wisdom among

the masses, while also advocating for media engagement, leveraging modern marketing methods,

and fostering a sense of unity among the team.


